Formentera welcomes visiting economic and social council

The Formentera Council has received an official visit from representatives of the Balearic
Islands' council on economic and social affairs, or CES (Consell Economic i Social). Today at
12.30pm, Jaume Ferrer and the administration's senior councillors sat down with CES
spokespeople in the Council's hall of ceremonies. After the meeting, CiF vice-president
Bartomeu Escandell and CES chair Carles Manera gave a press conference before members of
the media.

Escandell thanked the CES reps for their visit and applauded the group's reactivation. In the
vice-president's words, CES “can count on our administration's full cooperation providing
information pertinent to their analytical work”. He also highlighted the Formentera Council's
insistence since its creation that data be broken down, or “disaggregated,” between the
individual islands, rather than bundled together for Eivissa and Formentera.

According to Carles Manera, the CES's reactivation in July 2017 after shuttering in 2012 signals
“an exciting new era” for the group. One project already in development involves a yearly
publication on economic, social, cultural and environmental data with two new features:
disaggregated data between the islands and a systematisation of a database on current
business trends employing commercial registry data.




